
  

 

 

 

 

Notice to Residents 

 

Christmas Tree Collections   

Christmas tree recycling collections will start from Monday 6 January 2025 and 
will run throughout the month.  

Your tree will be collected on the same day as your rubbish and recycling, but 

by a different vehicle so this may not be at the same time as other collections.  

Trees should be left out after 6.30pm on the day before the collection is due, 

and by 6.30am on the collection day. 

Where to leave your Christmas Tree:  

Please place your Christmas Tree by the tree on the corner of Bullen Street 

and Shuttleworth Road.  Please do not discard your Christmas Tree by the Bin 

Stores as this blocks residents from using the Bin Stores.   

https://www.wandsworth.gov.uk/rubbish-and-recycling/christmas-tree-

recycling/ 

Your assistance with the above is very much appreciated in advance. 

 

For and on behalf of Goulden House Co-Operative Ltd 

Goulden House Estate Office Staff  
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